
 

22nd June 2023. 
 
Paul Donnelly TD., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E:  paul.donnelly@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re:  PQ 29436-23 - St. Vincent’s University Hospital 
 
Dear Deputy Donnelly, 
  
I refer to PQ 29436-23 which has been referred for direct response: To ask the Minister for Health the 
number of laparoscopic gastric bypass surgeries performed at St. Vincent's University Hospital in 2022 
and to date in 2023, in tabular form. 
 
Please see the number of laparoscopic gastric bypass surgeries completed in St. Vincent’s University 
Hospital in 2022 and up to the end of March in 2023 below.  Please note that these figures exclude 
open gastric bypass, sleeve gastrectomies and gastric banding procedures. 
 

Number of Laparoscopic Gastric Bypasses Discharged in 2022 
Summary Report Created 21/06/2023     
Data Source: HIPE Reporting Database (007)     
      

Total       

    
43  

 

Number of Laparoscopic Gastric Bypasses Discharged 
Between January to March 2023  
Summary Report Created 21/06/2023  
Data Source: HIPE Reporting Database (007)  
  
Total 20 

I trust that this information is helpful in answering your question.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
____________________________ 
Cahal Flynn, 
Director of Operations. 
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